
Thanks so much for the donation to Foster 

Home in memory of my wife, Mary.  Also, 

thanks for the prayers and comforting  

expressions of concern during her illness. 

Sincerely,  

Lon Jones & Family 

 

To the Elders & Ministers of the South Main 

Church of Christ,  

Thank you so much for your prayers, cards, 

and kind words.  I really appreciate all of 

them—and you.  I’m doing much better now.  

Also, thank you for being such a wonderful 

family for my sister, Carlene. 

Ben Weatherford SISTER TO SISTER 

GROW VBS 

“God can take our ordinary, regular 

lives and transform them into vessels of 

great usefulness for His glory.” 

- “A Light in the Darkness 



 

  

 

 


